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June 20, 2018 
 
Mr. Donovan Anderson 
Chair 
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 
2000 14th Street, NW, S400 
Washington, DC 20009 
 

Re: 446 Rhode Island Ave., NW (GUILFORD LIQUOR) 
  
Dear Chairman Anderson, 
 
 Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6E conducted a public meeting on Tuesday, 
June 5, 2018 at the Watha T. Daniel/Shaw Library, 1630 7th Street, NW, to consider the 
renewal of the applicant’s Class “A” Retail Liquor Store ABRA license.  
 
 At the Commission’s meeting, duly noticed, with a quorum present (four out of 
seven Commissioners required to be in attendance to achieve a quorum), ANC 6E voted 
(5 in favor, 0 opposed, and 1 abstention) to support the renewal of their license. 
 
 While the Commission recognized that the establishment was fined in the past, 
the fine was paid and ANC6E encourages the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board to 
approve the applicant’s request for renewal. Thank you for your consideration in the 
matter.  
 

 
Respectfully submitted,  

     

   
   
  Alexander T. Marriott 
  Chair 
  ANC 6E 


